HS/EHS Classroom:
Return by:
nctum by.

Permission for Photography for Walters State Community College Students

Walters State Community College students enrolled in Early Childhood Education Classes are often required to document their experiences in a child care setting in a variety of ways. Photographs of the classroom and activities which may include children are usually an excellent way to document for the college instructor that the student is meeting course requirements and fulfilling course objectives.

Head Start regulations and guidance, parents must give permission for their child's photograph to possibly be used by the student for college class purposes only.

__I do / ___ I do not grant permission for photographs to be taken of my child while attending HS/EHS to be taken by a college student and used for college class purposes only.

In order to ensure that the student is complying with Douglas Cherokee Head Start/Early

Child's Name:		
Parent's Signature:	Date:	

<u>Instructions:</u> HS/EHS Teacher will send form home with all children prior to the WSCC student taking photographs. HS/EHS Teacher will keep forms and inform student if there are children that do not have permission to be photographed. If a parent does not return their child's form, that child's photograph should not be taken/used.